Alberta Parent Perspectives on Early
Learning and Care

The Edmonton Council for Early Learning and Care, the Muttart Foundation, and
Community-University Partnership partnered to survey Alberta parents/guardians
("parents") about their early learning and child care arrangements. Data were
collected from May to July 2022.

The survey asked about: We heard from

1,479 parents

These are the principles included in the Multilateral
Early Learning and Child Care Framework.

The forthcoming survey results and reports will provide valuable information for
the implementation of the Canada-Alberta Canada-Wide Early Learning and Child
Care Agreement over the coming years.
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